
 

CONTENUTI DIDATTICI INGLESE A2.2 
 
 

Lezioni Grammatica 
Contenuti comunicativi e 

Lessico Skills / Altro 

Lezione 1 

Review: 
Present continuous 
or present simple   

Lezione 2 

Past simple of verb 
to be.  
Past simple regular 
verbs.  

Time expressions (in, last, 
ago) 
Common regular verb 
collocations.   

Lezione 3 Past simple. 

Writing a tweet or text 
message. 
Writing a website comment. 
Functional language: showing 
interest as a listener. 

 
 
Video: Instanbul 

Lezione 4 

Past simple of 
irregular verbs. 
Past simple 
negatives. 

Health, Sports and Fitness. 
Talking about holidays.   

Lezione 5 
 
Time sequencers.  

Easily confused words (ex 
COME/GO, BORROW/LET, 
SAY/TELL). 
Functional language: opinions, 
agreeing and disagreeing. 

(Video: Health and 
Fitness in New 
York) 

Lezione 6 

Past simple 
questions. 
Modals and semi-
modals of obligation 
and advice should, 
shouldn't, have 
to, don't have to. Transport. 

Intonation and 
pronunciation of did 
in questions. 

Lezione 7  

Expressions with get, take and 
have. 
Functional language: speaking 
at the train station. 

Video: Adventure 
holidays 

Lezione 8 
Conjunctions/linkers 
so and because. 

 
Writing an email about a 
perfect holiday. 

Video: Adventure 
holidays 

Lezione 9 

Countable and 
uncountable nouns. 
Quantifiers a lot, 
quite a lot, some, 
not many, any and 
none. Food and drink.   

Lezione 10   

Utensils and appliances in the 
kitchen. 
Numbers.   

Lezione 11   

Functional language: asking 
about and recommending a 
place, speaking in a 
restaurant. 

Video: Making a 
pizza. 



Lezione 12 
Comparatives and 
superlatives 

The weather, nature and 
geography.   

Lezione 13 
Language for giving 
preferences  

Functional language: reasons 
and preferences, describing 
places 

Video: The Grand 
Canyon 

Lezione 14 

Verb + noun 
phrases 
To be going to 
future. Technology.  

Lezione 15 Infinitive of purpose Making adjectives stronger   

Lezione 16  

Writing: addressing your 
reader. 
Functional language: offering 
to do things. Video: Silicon Fen 

Lezione 17 

Present perfect for 
vague past, all 
forms 

Some Verb+noun phrases. 
Talking about films.   

Lezione 18 

Present perfect vs. 
Past simple. 
Past participle.    

Lezione 19   

Language for speaking on the 
phone. 
Writing a review. Video: Park Theatre 

Lezione 20 Assessment test   
 
 


